
TOWN OF SALEM 

PLANNING & ZONING COMMISSION 

TOWN HALL, 270 HARTFORD ROAD 

SALEM, CONNECTICUT 06420 

 

Notice of Public Hearing  

 

The Salem Planning & Zoning Commission will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, July 11, 2023 

beginning at 7:00 p.m. at Salem Town Hall, 270 Hartford Road, Salem, CT 06420. The 

following application will be heard: 

 

ZRA 23-01 Salem Planning and Zoning Commission Application requesting to amend the 

Salem Zoning Regulations, adding new section 3.26 to establish a temporary (180-day) 

moratorium on cannabis establishments.  

 

At this hearing interested persons may appear and be heard and written correspondence received. 

The applications with full proposed text are available for viewing on the Salem Town Website 

at: https://www.salemct.gov/planning-and-zoning-commission/pages/pending-applications, and 

are also on file in the office of the Salem Town Clerk. 

 

FOR THE COMMISSION 

Vernon Smith, Chairman  

Planning & Zoning Commission 

****************************************************************************** 

 

This legal notice shall be published in The Day newspaper on June 29, 2023 and July 6, 2023. 


